
Newsletter No. 11 

Monday 21st November 2022 Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

Friday 25th November: Non-uniform day– bottle donation. 

Friday 25th November: FOT Christmas Fair, 5-7pm. 

Thursday 1st December: Parent Governor Ballot deadline. 

Wednesday 7th December: Nursery Christmas performance–2:15pm. 

Thursday 8th December: Nursery Christmas performance-11am. 

Monday 12th December: Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance– 2:45pm. 

Monday 12th December: Reception Christmas performance-5:45pm.  

Tuesday 13th December: Reception Christmas performance– 2:45. 

Tuesday 13th December: Key Stage 1 Christmas performance– 5:45pm. 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas dinner day. 

Thursday 15th December: Key Stage 2 Christmas Party day. 

Friday 16th December: Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 Christmas Parties. 

Friday 16th December: Christmas Sing-a-long (Key Stage 2) from 2pm. 

Friday 16th December: School Closes for Christmas Holidays. 

We will be holding a non-

uniform day on Friday 25th 

November, we ask that chil-

dren bring in a donation of an 

in date, unopened bottle 

(ideally alcohol) for this day. 

These will be used on the 

bottle stall at the Christmas 

Fair. 

We are also still asking for 
tombola prize and chocolate 
donations too. And, don’t for-
get to bring back any sold or 
unsold raffle tickets and filled 
cups. 

Thank you for your support! 

Reception Christmas performances will be held 

on: 

Monday 12th December at 5:45pm 

Tuesday 13th December at 2:45pm 

We ask that the children in the performance 

arrive back in school at 5:15pm in order to get 

ready. 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Christmas performances  

will be held on: 

Monday 12th December at 2:45pm 

Tuesday 13th December at 5:45pm 

We ask that the children return to  

school at 5:15pm in order to get ready. 

                                       Nursery’s Christmas performances will be held on: 

                                              

                                      Wednesday 7th December at 2:15pm 

                                       

                                    Friday 9th December at 11am. 



Nursery: Albie L. & Oliver L. 

Green Class: Teddy O. 

Blue Class: Cerys L. 

Pink Class: Theo D. 

White Class: Thomas D-W. & Evelyn R. 

Red Class: Arwyn O. & Ruby B. 

Yellow Class: William B. 

Orange Class:  Zeinab F. 

Lime Class: Eleanor H. 

Turquoise Class: Pippa Y. 

Gold Class: Charlie J. 

Purple Class: Eylise H. 

House Points 

            

   Dolphin:    179 

                            Octopus:     177 

                            Seahorse:   178 

                   Starfish:     185 

   

 

 

to the Starfish Team 

who are this week’s 

winners. 

! Attendance Matters ! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    94.1%             Yellow Class:            98.6% 

Blue Class:       90.9%             Orange Class:           95.7% 

Pink Class:   92.8%  Lime Class:               91.1% 

White Class:   97%  Turquoise Class:      91.5% 

Red Class:  97.9%              Gold Class:               94.3%  

                                       Purple Class:            91.7% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 11th November 2022 is  93.7% 

Friendship and Kindness Award 

Anne S. 

For being helpful, kind and 

a good friend to everyone 

in Red Class. 



  

We would like to announce that we have a new parent governor, Mrs Danielle 

Mitchell, we would like to welcome her to the team! 

Cost of living support 

Find out what help is available for households in Lancashire by following the link below:  

Cost of living support - Lancashire County Council  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/cost-of-living/


Orange class took part in a live lesson with GCHQ where they 

learnt about different roles within GCHQ. They asked yes/no 

questions to match the job role to a person who does the job 

and then asked questions about the job roles and how to get 

a job in GCHQ.    The children asked some really interesting 

questions and found the jobs that involved secret identities 

the most interesting.   

Upper Key Stage 2 have a stall at the 

Christmas fair. They have been busy 

making Christmas decorations and 

clay leaf holders. We are raising 

money to buy equipment for the 

quad. The quad is an outdoor activi-

ty area for the children of UKS2. We 

are trying to buy a shed to store our 

tools in it. 






